From: Roth, Gail ENV:EX

To: iron | i
Subject: Odour Complaint
Date: Friday, June 17, 2016 3:02:00 PM

Phone complaint received by Gail Millar (MOE) June 17, 2016 @ 9:30 am
Complaint made by: s.22
Email: s.22
Phone:s.22
Facility of interest: Secure Energy Services Inc. Qilfield Waste Management Facility
Facility Permit: 103980
Facility Location: NW of Dawson Creek on Rolla Rd (Legal land description: 16-5-79-14 W6M)
Complaint:
522 in Doe River (small farming community northwest of Dawson Creek).
¢ Resident frequently drives by oilfield waste management facility when driving into Dawson
Creek
¢ Strong odours are commonly observed at the when driving by
¢ Residents were told odours would not be an issue at the facility during the planning process —
doesn’t appear to be the case
¢ Intention of call was to make MOE aware that odour issues are regularly occurring at the site
No follow up required at this time.
Gail Millar provided appropriate avenues for caller to log complaints in the future. Discussed nature
of odours with resident.
Resident is planning to keep diary. Resident will log additional complaints if odour issues persist or
become worse.
Gail Millar
Northeast Air Network Coordinator
BC Ministry of Environment |Knowledge Management Branch
325-1011 4™ Avenue
Prince George, BC V2L 3H9
Office: 250-565-4210 | Mobile: 250-216-5625
Fax: 250-565-6629
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